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   I and my wife are opposed to measure 201. We are retired and our tax rates are 

already quite high. Working within a fixed income during this time of high inflation is 

very challenging. Also trusting you folks with centralized taxing and control scares the 

hell out of me. The citizens of Oregon should not be cash cows that you control, in 

fact we should control you. Please take a breath and remember who you work for.  

 

 

Sincerely,   Renne Nason 


